
DAA’s Next Meeting is  
Thursday, Feb 28th, 2008 

AGENDA: We will address the endorsement of:  
 

 
AND  

   
 

Remember: Santa Clarita City Voting is April 8th, 2008 
  

DAA members will declare their candidacy for 
Executive Board. Questions call:  

Bruce McFarland, DAA President, 661.297.1999 or 
email him at:  brucem@daa.org.  Members and 

guests are strongly encouraged to arrive before 
7:00 p.m. at Vincenzo’s Pizza Parlor, 24504½ 
Lyons Avenue, in Newhall. Also see website: 

                                 http://www.DAA.org or call Kathy Lyden at (661) 877-2775 
  

NOTE: Bruce McFarland is and will remain 2nd Vice 
Chair of DPSFV) and Communications Chair of DPSFV for 
another year. 
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